Senator Charles Schumer

322 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Schumer,

I am an American citizen and voter who supports compassionate, non-discriminatory policies related to the LGBTQ community.  I ask that you do everything in your power to reverse the Trump administration’s current policy and allow all transgender students to be protected under federal law to use the bathroom of their choice wherever they attend school.

Hurting and scaring vulnerable transgender children who already have to contend with the nightmare of bullying from their peers is simply inhumane, unjust and wrong.

Please urge President Trump to put himself in the shoes of a transgender child and protect their right to be who they are, unencumbered by policies that reinforce the terrible discriminatory and prejudicial biases that exist in our society.

Our government leaders have the power to make the school experience of a transgender child much less stressful by allowing he or she to use the bathroom of their choice.  

Please do everything you can to protect the rights of these vulnerable children by providing full federal protection under the law for transgender kids.   
Sincerely,

Senator Kirsten Gillibrand

Washington, DC Office

478 Russell

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Gillibrand,

I am an American citizen and voter who supports compassionate, non-discriminatory policies related to the LGBTQ community.  I ask that you do everything in your power to reverse the Trump administration’s current policy and allow all transgender students to be protected under federal law to use the bathroom of their choice wherever they attend school.

Hurting and scaring vulnerable transgender children who already have to contend with the nightmare of bullying from their peers is simply inhumane, unjust and wrong.

Please urge President Trump to put himself in the shoes of a transgender child and protect their right to be who they are, unencumbered by policies that reinforce the terrible discriminatory and prejudicial biases that exist in our society.

Our government leaders have the power to make the school experience of a transgender child much less stressful by allowing he or she to use the bathroom of their choice.  

Please do everything you can to protect the rights of these vulnerable children by providing full federal protection under the law for transgender kids.   
Sincerely,

Speaker of the House, Paul Ryan

Washington, DC Office 

1233 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Speaker Ryan,

I am an American citizen and voter who supports compassionate, non-discriminatory policies related to the LGBTQ community.  I ask that you do everything in your power to reverse the Trump administration’s current policy and allow all transgender students to be protected under federal law to use the bathroom of their choice wherever they attend school.

Hurting and scaring vulnerable transgender children who already have to contend with the nightmare of bullying from their peers is simply inhumane, unjust and wrong.

Please urge President Trump to put himself in the shoes of a transgender child and protect their right to be who they are, unencumbered by policies that reinforce the terrible discriminatory and prejudicial biases that exist in our society.

Our government leaders have the power to make the school experience of a transgender child much less stressful by allowing he or she to use the bathroom of their choice.  

Please do everything you can to protect the rights of these vulnerable children by providing full federal protection under the law for transgender kids.   
Sincerely,

Senator Mitch McConnell

317 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator McConnell,

I am an American citizen and voter who supports compassionate, non-discriminatory policies related to the LGBTQ community.  I ask that you do everything in your power to reverse the Trump administration’s current policy and allow all transgender students to be protected under federal law to use the bathroom of their choice wherever they attend school.

Hurting and scaring vulnerable transgender children who already have to contend with the nightmare of bullying from their peers is simply inhumane, unjust and wrong.

Please urge President Trump to put himself in the shoes of a transgender child and protect their right to be who they are, unencumbered by policies that reinforce the terrible discriminatory and prejudicial biases that exist in our society.

Our government leaders have the power to make the school experience of a transgender child much less stressful by allowing he or she to use the bathroom of their choice.  

Please do everything you can to protect the rights of these vulnerable children by providing full federal protection under the law for transgender kids.   
Sincerely,

Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi

Washington Office 

U.S House of Representatives 

2371 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Pelosi,

I am an American citizen and voter who supports compassionate, non-discriminatory policies related to the LGBTQ community.  I ask that you do everything in your power to reverse the Trump administration’s current policy and allow all transgender students to be protected under federal law to use the bathroom of their choice wherever they attend school.

Hurting and scaring vulnerable transgender children who already have to contend with the nightmare of bullying from their peers is simply inhumane, unjust and wrong.

Please urge President Trump to put himself in the shoes of a transgender child and protect their right to be who they are, unencumbered by policies that reinforce the terrible discriminatory and prejudicial biases that exist in our society.

Our government leaders have the power to make the school experience of a transgender child much less stressful by allowing he or she to use the bathroom of their choice.  

Please do everything you can to protect the rights of these vulnerable children by providing full federal protection under the law for transgender kids.   
Sincerely,

